St. Francis de Sales School



Week of March 1, 2022





Ttis weeks Events

- Mar. 1st Mar. 3rd
 - Smiles on Wheels
- Mar.2nd (Ash Wednesday)
 - o 10:00 am
 - Ash Wednesday Student Mass (family welcome)
 - Rice Bowls go home

Look Ahead

- Mar. 8th
 - PTO March Meeting
- Mar. 7th thru Mar. 11th
 - National School Breakfast
 Week
- Mar. 28 thru April 3
 - Spring Break

52 Club Raffle Winners

Feb. 28th, 2022 Winners

\$50.00 - Chris Anderson

\$25.00 - Penny Wood

\$15.00 - Ferris Musgrave

\$10.00 - Shannon Martin

ash wednesday

MASS & LENTEN

RICE BOWLS



Wednesday, March 2 is Ash Wednesday, the beginning of the Lenten season. Ash Wednesday's school mass is at 10:00 am, families are welcome. Ash Wednesday Masses will be at 10:00 am and 5:30 pm. On Wednesday, each student will receive a little cardboard box which is a Rice Bowl. Throughout the Lenten season the children can put in their change they may have gotten from doing household chores such as emptying the dishwasher, sweeping the floors, vacuuming, dusting, taking out the garbage, etc. All monies collected from these rice bowls will be sent to poor families all around the world and in our own diocese that need food. The Lenten season is for prayer, fasting, and almsgiving (the giving of money or food to poor people). The Lenten rice bowls are due back to the school by WEDNESDAY, April 13th.

This Week's Reminders

- Smiles on Wheels is at our school. If you would like your child to receive these services please turn in the Smiles on Wheels Consent Form (call the office if you need a form sent home)
- WE DO HAVE SCHOOL ON FRIDAY

ATTENTION!!!



The public school buses will not be running on Friday.

Please make sure that if your child is typically a buser they have a way to get to and from school that day.



Recess and Lunchtime Volunteers Needed

In an effort to help the staff at SFDS, the PTO is organizing a way to recruit volunteers. Attached is a link to a shared Google Spreadsheet which allows parents/grandparents/volunteers to sign up for time slots to help give our teachers assistance and respite during recess and lunchtimes. These are approximately 20 min. long commitments. You can sign up in advance or even the day of! Any and all help is appreciated. You will also see a column that indicates if a mask is necessary for that location. The spreadsheet will be updated at least 2 weeks in advance. If you have any questions or concerns you can contact Jen Evink at jenanne4@outlook.com THANK YOU! SFDS PTO Volunteer Link Below:

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1NnKXypmKttsYsqdCpPxqyuL61fYq2lz ORGcwlo x9Ck/edit?usp=sharing

STUDENT LOST AND FOUND LINK:

The PTO and the office have teamed up to tackle the growing lost and found pile. If you know of an item that has been missing please follow this link: https://photos.app.goo.gl/mjcHW9ErGnKGTZoN6 This link includes photos to be able to view the items. If you see something that belongs to your child please ask your child to go to the office and claim it. Thank you.

RAIDER **PRIDE** Making a Difference

One of this year's service-learning projects during Catholic Schools Week was to make prayer blankets. Our classes gathered and prayed as they assembled the blanket. We recently received a thank you card from Woodland Meadows residents and employees. Some of their generous comments

"The cards and blankets were great! Bless all of

can be found below.

-Employee at Woodland Meadows

"Dear Students & Teachers, Thank you for the beautiful blankets you made for us. Thank you for the prayers you say for us. God loves



-Resident at Woodland Meadows Prayer Blankets displayed at Woodland Meadows